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Stefan Jentsch posthumously awarded Otto-Warburg-Medal 2017 
 
Stefan Jentsch was posthumously awarded the Otto Warburg Medal on September 25. The 
German Society for Biochemistry and Molecular Biology (Gesellschaft für Biochemie und 
Molekularbiologie, GBM) and its partners Elsevier and Biochimica et Biophysica Acta (BBA) 
posthumously award the renowned cell biologist for his research on the importance of the protein 
Ubiquitin. Jentsch had died in October 2016 at the age of 61. Shortly before, he learned about the 
award. Wolfgang Baumeister, Director of the department „Structural Biology“ at the MPI of 
Biochemistry and colleague of Jentsch: “The Otto-Warburg-Medal is the highest award in 
biochemistry in this country. I remember very well, he was truly excited when he got the 
information.” Since 1998, Stefan Jentsch has been a Scientific Member and Director of the 
Molecular Cell Biology Department at the MPI of Biochemistry in Martinsried. Here, he discovered 
that modification of proteins with the small protein ubiquitin does not only promote protein 
degradation, but also fulfils many additional essential functions in cellular regulation. Prof. 
Thomas Jentsch, brother of the deceased, accepted the medal during the award ceremony in 
Bochum. The prize money of 25,000 Euro which the Otto-Warburg-Medal is endowed with, has 
been donated to “Doctors without borders”.  
 
− The press release of the GBM and a video you find here.  
− You can find the obituary for Stefan Jentsch here. 
− Further information on the research of Stefan Jentsch and the Memorial Symposium on 

October 17, 2017 at the MPI for Biochemistry can be found here. 
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About the Max Planck Institute of Biochemistry 
The Max Planck Institute of Biochemistry (MPIB) belongs to the Max Planck Society, an independent, 
non-profit research organization dedicated to top level basic research. As one of the largest 
Institutes of the Max Planck Society, 850 employees from 45 nations work here in the field of life 
sciences. In currently eight departments and about 25 research groups, the scientists contribute to 
the newest findings in the areas of biochemistry, cell biology, structural biology, biophysics and 
molecular science. The MPIB in Munich-Martinsried is part of the local life-science-campus where 
two Max Planck Institutes, a Helmholtz Center, the Gene-Center, several bio-medical faculties of 
two Munich universities and several biotech-companies are located in close proximity. 
(http://biochem.mpg.de) 
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